
 
 
 
 

Town of Deep River 
COVID-19 Property Tax Deferral Program 

 
The Town of Deep River has implemented a deferral program for the May 29, 2020 

interim property tax bill payment for residential property owners and small businesses 

that have been financially impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 The deadline to submit this application is June 15, 2020. 

 This application form must be completed by the owner(s) of the property. 

 Property owner(s) that have tenants will only be eligible if they pass on financial 

relief/deferral to their tenants 

Please visit www.deepriver.ca for program details and to access the application form. If 
you have any questions or require a hard copy form please call 613-584-2000 and 
speak with the Finance department. 
 

http://www.deepriver.ca/

